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March 4, 2013 

 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Power Committee 
 
FROM: Charlie Grist 
 
SUBJECT: End Use Load Forum Status Report 
 
 
In January, the Power Committee gave the go ahead to convene and chair a forum to focus 
regional attention on the need to update end use load profile data. The purpose of a forum would be 
to gauge the level of regional interest in implementing a collaborative effort to refresh the region’s 
end use data.  Staff will give a brief update on initial progress working with Bonneville, PNUCC and 
others to organize the forum.   
 
    
 
 


